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1st September 2023

School Updates for September 2022

Dear Parents and Carers,

As we begin a new school year, I would like to welcome all our existing children back to school and
welcome all the new children who are beginning their journey at Beaver Green, I am sure they will
enjoy many great experiences along the way.

This letter gives you some important information about the start of the new school year, please take a
few minutes to read through so that you are familiar with all the information.

New Staff

I would like to take this opportunity to extend a warm welcome to a number of new staff to Beaver
Green. The following teachers will be joining our team

○ Miss Boxall will be teaching in Year R
○ Miss King will be teaching in Year 2
○ Mr Taylor-Mew will be teaching alongside Miss Marks in Year 4.

A warm welcome to you all.

School Timings

As previously communicated in the end of year newsletter, all children (except new Reception
children) will return to school on Thursday 31st August 2023.

The start and end times of the school day have changed slightly so that we are in line with
government regulations.

The school day will now start at 08.40 and finish at 3.15.

It is expected that all children will arrive at school before 08.40 and be ready to learn at 08.40. The
gates will be open from 08.30 and will be closed at 08.40. Please note that due to circumstances
beyond our control the Stanhope Gate will not be open until further notice.
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Breakfast Club

From 31st August 2022, Breakfast Club will be opening at 7.30am. Breakfast will still be served
from 8am but the children can come in from 7.30am to socialise, play, read and draw before they
enjoy their breakfast.

Uniform Expectations

We continue to expect all children to wear the correct uniform all of the time. This includes the
correct school jumper with the Beaver Green Logo on it. Children are not permitted to wear other
green jumpers. If you need support with ensuring that your child has the correct uniform, please
speak to a member of the welfare team.

Meet the teacher

At the start of term 1, we would like you to have the opportunity to meet with your child’s teacher.
You are invited into school at the following time to meet your child’s teacher, where they will give you
some key information about the upcoming year and you will have an opportunity to ask any
questions.

5th September Meet the teacher meeting - Year 3 and 5 (14.45 - 15.15)

6th September Meet the teacher meeting - Year 2 and 6 (14.45 - 15.15)

7th September Meet the teacher meeting - Year 1 and 4 (14.45 - 15.15)

Thank you for your continued support.

Ms Oakley

Headteacher


